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Docket No.17-00119

October 26, 2017

VIA ELECTRONIC FILING AND OVERNIGHT MAIL

Mr. David Jones, Chairman

c¢/o Ms. Sharla Dillon, Dockets and Records Manager
Tennessee Public Utility Commission

502 Deaderick Street, 4th Floor

Nashville, TN 37243

Re:  Notification of Intent to Operate Pursuant to Market Regulation

CenturyLink Public Communications, Inc.

Dear Ms. Dillon:

Enclosed for filing please find the original and four (4) copies of this letter notifying the
Tennessee Public Utility Commission (“Commission”) of the intent of CenturyLink Public
Communications, Inc. to operate pursuant to market regulation, in accordance with amended
T.C.A. Section 65-5-109 enacted May 21, 2009. CenturyLink Public Communications, Inc. does
not have tariffs on file with the Commission. CenturyLink Public Communications, Inc. requests

that this becomes effective immediately, as allowed under relevant provisions of T.C.A. Section
65-5-109.

Should you have any questions regarding this submission, please do not hesitate to
contact me at (615) 986-2727.

Sincerely,

| / / . /J/.- ,/
*:’ L @{ 2T f?/e%r/f,
“Pamela Melton

cc: John Hutton (on behalf of the Tennessee Public Utility Commission) (via electronic mail)
Sue Benedek, Esquire





